
Dear Holiness Shri Mataji
We humbly offer You our heartfelt thanks and appreciation 

for Your giving us the new 

Australian Sahaja Yoga Coordinator

Mr Brett Johnson

We offer the new Coordinator at Your Lotus Feet Divine Mother, 

and request your attention on him and that he may be Your vehicle

in assisting the Australian Collective and to act as Your instrument 

to create a loving nurturing environment for the Australian 

Collective and the whole world to grow in their Spirit.

We also ask Your Divine blessings for all members of the Australian 

Collective and that they will give their love and full vibrational 

support to the new Coordinator in his role.

Jai Shri Mataji!


